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Comment Letter 1-94

From: i I

To: Smith, Ashley

Subject: I Support the Newland Sierra Proposal
Date: Monday, August 14, 2017 12:25:48 PM

Dear Ms. Smith,

I support the Newland Sierra plan because it will provide the San Diego region with quality
housing that is so desperately needed. Newland has proven to be a vital part of quality
community development in San Diego County for many years, and Newland Sierra’s plan is a
thoughtful approach to provide a variety of housing, beautiful parks and trails -- all while
preserving 1,200 acres of open space that we may all enjoy. Our area needs quality housing
just like this planned in a smart way.
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Thank you for your time.
Sincerely,
Dick Daniels

dickdaniclsd@gmail.com
2261 Ritter Place

Escondido, CA 92029
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